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For Immediate Release – March 9, 2024 

Hit-and-Run Fatality Investigation 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas – On Saturday, March 9, 2024 at approximately 6:49 a.m., the Fort 
Worth Police Department responded to a hit-and-run fatality in the 4900 block of Parkview 
Hills Ln.  
 
Investigators discovered an adult male victim lying in the middle of the intersection of 
Parkview Hills Ln. and Brookstone Ln. in Northwest Fort Worth. Officers believe that this was 
the result of a hit-and-run incident.  
 
No suspects have been identified at this time. The FWPD Homicide and Traffic Units are 
currently investigating.  
 
The Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office will identify the deceased once next of kin 
have been notified. 
 
Investigators are asking anyone with video or other information about this incident to call Fort 
Worth Police Detective Tate at 817-392-4884. Tipsters can remain anonymous by calling Crime 
Stoppers of Tarrant County at 817-469-8477. 
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